
Annex C
List of Interviews

As part of the project, 1 visÏted the European Commission in Brussels, Belgium, and interviewed

and discussed various issues relating to the project, as weII as other more general issues relating to

European integration. The persans I met on this trip (in February, 1997) were as folîows:

0 Fabienne Ilzkovitz, Head of Unit, International Aspects of Monetary Union, DGII,

Economic and Financial Affairs;

6 Jürgen Krôger, Head of Unit, Monetary Union: Exchange Rate and Domestic Monetary

Policies, OGII, Economic and Financîi Affairs;

a Mary McCarthy, Analyst, DGII, Economic and Finanicial Affairs; and

0 Elena Flores, Head of Unit, Monetary Union: Technical and Market Questions, DGII,
Economic and Financial Affaira.

These individuals that I met in Brussels were extremely helpfuî and aIl expressed great interest

in the project. I would like ta thank themn for their time and input into the study.


